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MR. ALI KAMAREI, ESQ. 
IN HOUSE COMPANY 
280 COLORADO AVENUE 
PAL0 ALTO, CA 94301 

1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE 
Washington, DC 20590 

Subject: FMVSS 108lREPLACEMENT HEADLAMPS 

Dear MR. KAMAREI: 

This letter is to acknowledge Eagle Eyes Traffic Industrial Co., LTD's recent 
noncompliance information report. Please review the following information to ensure 
that i t  conforms to your records as this information is being made available to the public. 
If the information does not agree with your records, please contact us immediately to 
discuss your concerns. 

MakesIModelslModel Years: 
EAGLE EY ESlFR390-BOO1 Ll9999 
EAGLE EY ESJFR390-BOOlRl9999 
FORDIF 150/2004-2007 

NHTSA Campaign Number: 07E-075 Mfg's Report Date: August 3 1, 2007 

Components: 
EXTERIOR LIGHT1NG:HEADLIGHTS 

Potential Number of Units Affected: 2,388 

Summary: 
CERTAIN EAGLE EYES HEADLAMP ASSEMBLIES, PINOS. FR39CI-BOO1 L AND 
FR390-BOOlR, SOLD FOR USE AS REPLACEMENT EQUIPMENT FOR THE 
ABOVE LISTED PASSENGER VEHICLES. THE THICKNESS IS UNSTABLE 
INHIBITING THE PERFORMANCE OF THE UPPER AND LOWER BEAMS WHICH 
FAILS TO CONFORM TO THE PHOTOMETRIC REQUIREMENTS OF FEDERAL 
MOTOR VEHICLE SAFETY STANDARD NO. 108, "LAMPS, REFLECTIVE 
DEVICES, AND ASSOCIATED EQUIPMENT." 



Consequence: 
DECREASED LIGHTING VISIBILITY MAY RESULT IN A VEHICLE CRASH. 

Remedy: 
EAGLE EYES WILL NOTIFY OWNERS AND OFFER REIMBURSEMENT FOR 
ANY NONCOMPLIANT HEADLIGHTS. THE RECALL IS EXPECTED TO BEGIN 
DURING SEPTEMBER 2007. OWNERS MAY CONTACT EAGLE EYES AT 1-800- 
568- 1098. 

Notes: 
THIS RECALL ONLY PERTAINS TO AFTERMARKET REPLACEMENT 
EQUIPMENT AND HAS NO RELATION TO ANY ORIGINAL EQUIPMENT 
INSTALLED ON VEHICLES MANUFACTURED BY THE FORD MOTOR 
COMPANY. CUSTOMERS MAY CONTACT THE NATIONAL HIGHWAY 
TRAFFIC SAFETY ADMDVISTRATION'S VEHICLE SAFETY HOTLINE AT 1-888- 
327-4236 (TTY: 1-800-424-9 153); OR GO TO HTTP://WWW.SAFERCAR.GOV. 

This recall is the result of an investigation, OA-108-070412N, conducted by the Office of 
Vehicle Safety Compliance. 

Please provide the following additional information and be reminded of the following 
requirements: 

You are required to submit a draft owner notification letter to this office no less 
than five days prior to mailing it to the customers. Also, copies of all notices, 
bulletins, dealer notifications, and other communications that relate to this recall, 
including a copy of the final owner notification letter and any subsequent owner 
follow-up notification letter(s), are required to be submitted to this office no later 
than 5 days after they are originally sent (if they are sent to more than one 
manufacturer, distributor, dealer, or purchaser/owner). 

Eagle Eyes must file a sample of the envelope which you intend to use to mail the 
recall notice to owners. The words "SAFETY", "RECALL,", "NOTICE" in any 
order must be printed on the envelope in larger font than the customers name and 
address. 



Your contact for this recall will be Kelly Schuler, who may be reached by phone at 202- 
366-5227 or by email at KEI,I,Y.SCI~UI,ER(U~DOT.C;OV or rmd.odi@dot.gov. We look 
forward to working with you for successful completion of this recall campaign. 

chief,  Recall Management Division 
Office of Defects Investigation 
Enforcement 


